
 
27 February 2020 

 
Appointment of Acting Chief Executive 

 
Patricia Reade, Auckland Council’s current Director of People and Performance, will 
take up the role of Acting Chief Executive when Stephen Town departs on 25 June 
2020.  
 
Ms Reade’s appointment was agreed today by the council’s Governing Body, which also 
endorsed a timeline for the appointment of a new Chief Executive. 
 
Ms Reade joined Auckland Council in 2010 as its first Chief Operating Officer and was 

appointed to her current role in 2017. Prior to joining council, Ms Reade was Head of 

Work and Income NZ. 

 

End 

 

For further information please contact: 
Katherine Forbes 
Head of Public Affairs,  
Mobile: +64 21 872 680,  
Email: Katherine.forbes@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz 
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